
 

H E R M O N  L A B O R A T O R I E S   

 
 
 
 
       March 5, 2003 
 

American TCB 
6731 Whittier Ave 
Suite C110 
McLean, VA 22101 
Attn: Mr. T. Johnson, Examining Engineer 

 
RE: your e-mail dated February 27, 2003; Rosslare Enterprises Ltd. 
FCC ID: GCD-2628SATX 
 

 

Dear Mr. Johnson,  
Please find below the answers to your questions.  

1. Please cancel Letter_confidentiality.doc, dated December 24, 2002, which contains a request for the test 
report to be held confidential. We apologize for any inconvenience caused by this matter. We confirm that 
only request for confidentiality of schematics and operational description is in force.  

2. Sorry for my mistake. The revised test report with corrected pages 9 and 21, 
ROSRAD_FCC.15316_ATCB_rev1, was uploaded on March 5, 2003. 

Many thanks for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

 

Marina Cherniavsky, 
Certification engineer 
Hermon Laboratories 


